
From:

TO:

Subject:

Date:

Importance:

EC359826

Dear Tammy

ECIofQ

Acton-Adams Tammy

RE: late submission EMAIL:02922456

Thursday, 23 April 2015 10:56:13 a.m.

Low

I have been in contact with the Manager for Long Term Plans and Planning regarding your request for accepting a late submission on the

Long Term Plan, however, due to the time that has elapsed between submissions closing and you providing it, this will not be accepted
as a late submission.

If you have any further enquiries, please reply to this email or call Customer Services (details below).

Kind regards
Kil-n

CUSTOMER SERVICES

Environment Canterbury

ecinfo(EDecan.aovt.nz

------------------- Original Message -------------------

From: Acton-Adams Tammy

Received: 21/04/2015 10:01 a.m.

To: ECInfo; Environment Canterbury; Services Customer; Services Customer

Subject: late submission

PO Box 345, Christchurch 8140, New Zealand

Customer Services: 0800 324 636

Hi, please accept my late submission asking for an increase in rates instead of cutting funding to OSPRI. Many thanks, Tammy

lilli.1


